IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Este informe contiene información muy importante sobre su agua potable.

Tradúzcalo o hable con alguien que lo entienda bien.

	Lake Elizabeth Mutual Water Company

 Has Levels of Total Trihalomethanes (TTHM)
Above the Drinking Water Standard

(Disinfection Byproduct)


Our water system recently violated a drinking water standard. Although this is not an emergency, as our customers, you have a right to know what you should do, what happened, and what we are doing to correct this situation. 

We routinely monitor for the presence of drinking water contaminants and disinfection byproducts.  Water sample results received in the second quarter of 2018 showed that the running annual arithmetic average of TTHM, computed quarterly, has a level of 0.082 mg/L in the second quarter of 2018.  These levels are above the TTHM maximum contaminant level (MCL) of 0.080 mg/L.
What should I do?
· You do not need to use an alternative water supply (e.g., bottled water).  
· This is not an immediate risk.  If it had been, you would have been notified immediately. However, some people who drink water containing trihalomethanes in excess of the MCL over many years may experience liver, kidney, or central nervous system problems, and may have an increased risk of getting cancer.
· If you have other health issues concerning the consumption of this water, you may wish to consult your doctor.

What happened? What is being done?

Due to unexpected pumping repairs, our first and second quarter routine flushing of the system fell behind. We have already flushed and continue to flush the system to remedy this problem. We will take our quarterly disinfection byproduct samples in August 2018, if the running annual arithmetic average of TTHM exceed the MCL again, you will receive another notification. I can assure you that L.E.M.W.C. is continuing to closely evaluate our operation and will return to normal if not better water standard. 
For more information, please contact Mr. Thomas Guy, Manager at 661-724-1806 or 14960 Elizabeth Lake Road Lake Elizabeth, CA 93532.

Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses).  You can do this by posting this public notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail.

This notice is being sent to you by Lake Elizabeth Mutual Water Company.
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